
  

 

 

Cota Formula Americas driving experience 
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The life of Formula 4 - October 2018 

 
 
 
Coming up to the next round of the F1 Grand Prix from 19 to 21 October, let’s take a look 

at the Circuit Of The Americas, where you can drive a single seater on the track:  
 
The racing school, which was created on this mythical circuit in May 2017, has already 
welcomed 250 would-be racers and given them the thrill of driving behind the wheel of a 
Formula Americas Mygale. 
 
Not a minute to lose during the 90-minute session: after studying the circuit layout, you put 

on a racing suit and helmet and get behind the wheel of your car. An adrenaline rush 
guaranteed! 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


